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         “With Christ as our guide we let our light shine.” 
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Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 

 

A Message from Mrs Yuen… 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,   
 
At the end of another busy week the children gathered today in 
Assembly to celebrate all their achievements. 
 
Sports Day was top of the list, as they waited to hear the results and 
the House which had accumulated the most points and who would 
carry off the House Sports Trophy. The points were very close, but 
this year’s winners were revealed as The House of Bethlehem, who 
together with their Sports Captain, were photographed with the 
trophy, resplendent with its red ribbons. 
 
Well done to everyone who took part and helped organise the 
events and a huge thank you to all our parents and families who 
came to cheer on the children, your support was much appreciated. 
 
Reception class said a fond farewell to the chicks they have been 
looking after. The owners of ‘Living Egg’, who supplied all of the 
equipment, said that the children were champion ‘brooders’, 
hatching eight of their ten eggs. 
 
Next week the children of Year 6 will be heading off to Alton Castle 
for their residential. 
 
 

Have a wonderful weekend. 

    Best Wishes 

   Mrs Yuen 
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Commemorative Books Arrive 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

Term Dates 

Bye, Bye Birdies 

 

Term Ends 

Thursday 21st July 

Upcoming Events 

29th June – 1st July  

Year 6 Residential 

Alton Castle 

Monday 4th July 

Transfer Day 

Tuesday 12th July 

STEM Workshop 

Year 5 and 6 

 

 

          Sports Day Special 

Sports Day Highlights 

 

Children receive their book from the DFE. 

Designed as an official once-in-a-lifetime 

commemoration of the Platinum Jubilee 

and written in collaboration with royal 

experts and historians, the book will tell 

the story of a young girl, Isabella, visiting 

her Great Granny Joyce who tells her 

about the Queen and this year’s Jubilee. 

 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 
 

Having accumulated the most 

points during the activities in PE 

lessons and the running races on 

Sports Day, the children of House 

of Bethlehem collected the 

sports cup at Assembly on Friday. 

Thanks was given to Mrs. Wilson 

and Mr. Wight for organising the 

events, to all the Year 6 children 

staff who helped on the day and 

to the parents for coming to 

support us. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children in Reception 

said farewell to the eight 

chicks they had had been 

looking after this week. 

Having watched them 

hatch and grow, they had 

become very attached to 

them. This fantastic 

project gave the children 

the chance to learn about 

life cycles up close. 

Congratulations to The House of Bethlehem, this year’s Sports Champions.   

 

Well done everyone! 

 

Junior Duke 

Please start to bring 

in your Junior Duke 

books so that the 

activities can be 

signed off ready for 

the Award Ceremony. 


